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Madbury Planning Board

To Whom It May Concern,

This letter is being written in support of the modifications being made related to the Lee Road
Apartment Complex. I have been in discussion with the Madbury Fire Chief regarding the
current plan for traffic flow and the closure of Route 155 driveway for tenant access, I am aware
that the Route 155 driveway will remain available for emergency vehicle access only. I have no
objectiops^ttSffiie^rrent plans related to the Lee Road Apartment Complex.

have any q stions. to.contact to me.

Sincei^ly

Chiefyflose


